
 
 

Appointment of Naokimi Ushiroda as CARP USA President 
 
Michael Balcomb 
July 15, 2013 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that Mr. Naokimi Ushiroda has been appointed as the new President of 

CARP in the United States, in accordance with a resolution passed by the CARP Board of Directors on 

Friday July 12th. 

 

Just prior to this, Naokimi was invited to Kona, Hawaii, where he met with True Mother and Bishop Ki 

Hoon Kim. She outlined to them both her wider vision and strategy for outreach to students and to major 

campuses throughout the United States. 

 

I look forward to fruitful cooperation with Naokimi and the entire CARP organization as we work 

together to realize the 2020 vision here in the United States. Please join me in congratulating and 

supporting Naokimi and his family in these new and important responsibilities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 

 

 

 


